
ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 

  
 

LANCING COLLEGE 

Y6 HARD BALL  

CRICKET TOURNAMENT  
MONDAY 10TH JUNE 2019 

Venue: LANCING COLLEGE 

 

 

 

Dear Parents   

       
 

Pupils in Y6 have been invited to take part in a ‘Y6 Hard Ball 

Cricket Tournament’ to be held at Lancing College on Monday 

10th June 2019. 
 

PE clothing and equipment will be supplied by the school. 

 

Pupils should take a bottle of water and suitable outdoor 

coats/sun hats as appropriate. 

 

Pupils will be transported by minibus. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J A Williams, Headteacher 


